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EDITOR1 A L  

We are pleased to announce the addition to our Edit- 
orial Board o f  Or. J. Yinon, of the Weizmann Institute 
of Science, Rehovot, Israel. Or. Yinon brings to the 
JOURNAL extensive experience in the enalyticel chemistry 
o f  energetic materials. He is the Chairman o f  the 
Organizing Committee for the Second International Sympo- 
sium on Analysis and Detection o f  Explosives, which will 
be held in Neurim, Israel, June 29 - July 3, 1986. 

A s  o f  September 21, 1984, the JOURNAL OF ENERGETIC 
MATERIALS became a subscriber to the Western Union Easy- 
Link electronic mail service. Initially we plan to use 
the service to transmit acknowledgements of receipt o f  
manuscripts, and to communicate with our Editorial Board 
and referees to speed the review process. Eventually, 
however, we hope to be able to receive, edit, and type- 
set manuscripts electronically, although your Editor 
admits to being baffled as to how the figures and dia- 
grams can be transmitted electronically. If any of our 
readers have suggestions, we will be most happy to 
receive them. 

The Easy-Link Electronic Mailbox address for the JOUR- 
NAL OF ENERGETIC MATERIALS is: 

62809096 

We can also be reached via Easy-Link at the following 
Western Union Domestic Telex I1 number: 

9103501355 

for which the nnswerback code is: 

JOEM UO 

Paul L. Marinkas 
Editor 
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